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Twenty-Sixth Sunday (C) 
Mass Book p. 143 

Sunday, 25 September 2022 
 

 

Confession: Sundays 9:45am – 10:15am & 6pm - 6:20pm  
Baptisms and Weddings: Contact the Parish 
Office Hours: 10:00am - 2:00pm Wed, Thurs & Fri  
The parish email account is monitored regularly. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Mass Times  
Sundays: 8.30am, 10.30am, 6.30pm 

Weekdays: 10.00am Mon, Wed, Fri & 
        6.30pm Thurs  
 

 
 
 
 

   

          
 

Date Time Intention Feast 

Sun 25th Sept   8.30am Mass 

10.30am Mass  

  6.30pm Mass 

Georgina Chevallier RIP 

Mary Catherine Kiselick RIP 

Ted and Brigid McCormack RIP (Anniversary 

remembrance) 

Twenty-Sixth Sunday (C) 

Mon 26th Sept 10.00am Mass Anne Connelly RIP St Cosmas and St Damian 

Tues 27th Sept    10.00am Service of the Word St Vincent de Paul 

Wed 28th Sept 10.00am Mass  St Wenceslaus 

Thur 29th Sept   7.30pm Mass Memorial Mass for Fr Anthony Logan RIP St Michael, St Gabriel and 

St Raphael 

Fri 30th Sept 10.00am Mass    St Jerome 

Sun 2nd Oct   8.30am Mass 

10.30am Mass  

  6.30pm Mass 

Pro-populo 

 

Twenty-Seventh Sunday 

(C) 

Reflection 
 

Today is a day of prayer for migrants and refugees. Pope Francis 
writes:  
 

“Dear brothers and sisters, and, in a special way, young people! If 
we want to cooperate with our heavenly Father in building the 
future, let us do so together with our brothers and sisters who are 
migrants and refugees. Let us build the future today! For the future 
begins today and it begins with each of us. We cannot leave to 
future generations the burden of responsibility for decisions that 
need to be made now, so that God’s plan for the world may be 
realized and his Kingdom of justice, fraternity, and peace may 
come.” 
 

 



 
Priest Reference Forms for Secondary School 
Transfer 
Sign-up sheets will be in the back of the church from 
Sunday 25 September for you to book a 10-minute 
appointment with Monsignor to have your Secondary 
School forms signed. Please bring all necessary 
supplementary school documents including the 
Certificate of Catholic Practice and the Secondary 
School Choice form - both can be found in the back 
of the church or by emailing the parish office 
(barnes@rcaos.org.uk). For your reference, below is 
a listing of both Catholic State and Independent 
schools that serve our parish: 
Catholic State Schools: 
Cardinal Vaughan (boys) Gumley House (girls) 
Wimbledon College (boys) London Oratory (boys) 
Sacred Heart (girls)   Ursuline (girls) 
St Richard Reynolds (mixed) Gunnersbury (boys)  
Catholic Independent Schools: 
The Marist School, Ascot 
St Mary’s, Ascot 
Woldingham School, Caterham 
Worth School, Crawley  
St Benedict’s, Ealing 
More House, Sloane Square 
St Catherine’s, Twickenham 
 

St Osmund's Primary School Open Mornings 
St Osmund’s will host three Open Mornings for 
prospective Reception parents this term, on 13 & 20 
October and 24 November. The morning will start at 
9.30am with an address from the Head, Mrs Lunney, 
followed by a tour of the school. Numbers are 
limited, so please book a place by calling the school 
office on 020 8748 3582. Please note that the Open 
Mornings are for parents only. 
 

Sick List 
For the sick and the suffering, especially Stephen 
O’Brien, Maggie Danby, Ian Gomes, Maureen Carr, 
Eddie Henshaw, Philippa Couttie, Charles Stiller, 
Aymeric and Natalie Schirmer, Susan Kelsey and 
Serge Moussalli. 
 

In Remembrance 
For those who have died recently especially 
Jonathan Goodall, and those whose anniversaries 
occur around this time: Costa Rodoussakis, Mary 
Catherine Kiselick, Gregory Gomes, Charles 
McGarvey, Ted Keen and Virginia Warda. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Salve Regina: Salve Regina mater misericordiae, 
vita, dulcedo, et spes nostra salve. Ad te clamamus, 
exules filii Evae. Ad te suspiramus, gementes et 
flentes, in hac lacrimarum valle. Eia ergo, advocate 
nostra, illos tuos misericordes oculos, ad nos 
converte. Et Jesum, benedictum fructum ventris tui, 
nobis post hoc exsilium ostende. O Clemens, o pia, 
o dulcis virgo Maria. 
 
 
 
 
 

Requiem Mass for Fr Logan next Thursday at 
7.30pm with a reception in the Hall to follow. Written 
in his own hand and found in Fr Logan’s breviary: 
 

Some said resurrection of the body impossible 
Always a stumbling block - 
Sadducees - Athens - Festus 
Answer By restating Christ’s Resurrection 
Fundamental belief. 
Evidence - O.T Prophesies - Apostles - Paul himself 
- Not images 
Christ the First born from the Dead 
New life through one man 
Thanks for the greatest miracle - live up to it 
Live as people with a supernatural end. 
 

The Barnes Fund 
Next Sunday 2 October, Luke Tegner will speak at 
the morning masses about The Barnes Fund, a 
local charity. Relax, this is not an Appeal; rather for 
interest and information. Two parishioners 
generously give their time to assist the Fund as 
Trustees. 
 

Missio News / Red Boxes 

Our parish community is part of a worldwide 
network of people supporting missionaries through 
prayer and financial assistance. Copies of Missio's 
Autumn Report are now available in the Narthex. 
Please take one to find out more about the work of 
Missio and how you can get involved. The Autumn 
Report includes information about World Mission 
Sunday on 23 October. This year's theme is "You 
shall be my witnesses" (Acts1:8). You will find Daily 
Reflections for the month of October, as well as 
reports on various Missio projects around the world.  
 

The founder of this network, Pauline Jaricot, was 
beatified on 22 May this year. You can also take a 
prayer card, which encourages us to pray for 
Blessed Pauline Jaricot's intercession. Both the 
report and the prayer card are also available on the 
Missio website, at the following links:  
https://missio.org.uk/wpcontent/uploads/202 
2/08/MissionToday-Autumn2022-1.pdf  
https://missio.org.uk/wpcontent/uploads/2022/05/Pa
uline-JaricotPrayer-Card.pdf  
If you have any questions about Missio or the Red 
Boxes, please contact Carmel Blackie, our Missio 
Coordinator. 
 

St Osmund's is hosting an Alpha Course 
What is Alpha? Alpha is a chance to explore life and 
the Christian faith in a friendly, open and informal 
environment. The Course is free and includes 
friendly people, food, a glass of wine, a talk and 
brief discussion. Come along and invite your 
neighbour too. Start Date: 28 Sept - 30 Nov,  
Wednesday evenings 7.30pm - 9.15pm at St 
Osmund's School Hall.  
Email: AlphaSaintOsmunds@gmail.com or call  
07812 686811 for more information. All welcome. 
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